
 

 

Telehealth – Palliative Care Inpatient Consults  

On Monday, April 1, a NL AR Gould Palliative Care Provider will provide services to NL MCH 

and BHH for Telehealth inpatient consults for patients in need of Palliative Care services.  

This initiative will help bring Palliative Care Consults to several member hospitals.  

NOTE: Staff on site will bring a device to patient rooms where the Palliative Care Provider 
will use the Quick Connect Workflow to provide the patient with the consult. 

Clinical Informatics – Please send this to NL MCH and BHH Inpatient departments.  Please 
make this a topic of discussion during upcoming rounding. 

Please direct any questions to the Clinical Informatics team using this link. 
 

https://ci.northernlighthealth.org/Education-Library/TeleIntensivist/Job-Aids/Quick-Connect-Workflow.aspx
https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb

